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NRC STAFF TO HOLD PUBLIC MEETING AT NORTH ANNA
TO DISCUSS INSPECTION OF PLANT’S LICENSE RENEWAL PROGRAM

Officials of the U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission will meet with Dominion Energy
management at 9:00 a.m. Friday, May 3 at the North Anna Nuclear Power Station Information Center,
1022 Haley Drive, Mineral, Virginia, to present the results of the NRC’s second inspection of the
North Anna license renewal program.

The NRC conducted a similar meeting at the company’s corporate offices near Richmond on
February 8 to discuss results of the agency’s initial inspection of the program at both the North Anna
plant and the Surry plant in southeastern Virginia.  Dominion Energy filed a joint application to renew
the operating licenses of the two units at North Anna and the two units at Surry last May.

NRC officials said a report on the second inspection will be issued approximately 45 days after
the meeting and will be available to the public.

The meeting is between the NRC and Dominion but is open to observation by interested
members of the public.  NRC officials will be available prior to its conclusion to answer any questions
observers may have.
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